Southern University Alumni Federation Home Chapter
P. O. Box 12321
Baton Rouge, LA  70813
www.suhomechapter.com
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	Dear Jaguars,

[bookmark: _GoBack]It is that time of year again for giving. Please be apart of our annual event for providing CASA families in the Baton Rouge area foods in preparation of the Christmas Season. Here is how you can help, over the next 2 chapter meetings(Nov. and Dec.) we will be accepting can goods or monies for the event. We would at least like to help 20 families but I know we can do more. We will set aside a place during our next chapter meetings to collect can goods for the event. Also I have prepared a sign-up sheet for our desired items, that will include: Turkeys, Red Beans, Corn, Green Beans, Jiffy Corn Meal, Yams, Macaroni and Cheese, etc.. We look forward to bringing a smile to a lot of hungry faces for the holidays. Please if you have any questions contact Carlton Jones at 225-287-8656.



December 14, 2015 NOON
848 LOUISIANA AVE, BATON ROUGE, LA 70802
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